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2024 Fall Product Program 
Juliette Welcome Letter

Girl Scouts of Southeastern Michigan

Dear Juliette Girl Scout Family,

Welcome to the 2024 Fall Product Program.  Enclosed in this envelope is everything you will need to 
get started with the program.  

Included in this packet: 

	 Form Name										         Distribution  

	 Girl Delivered Online Orders Handout						      1 per girl 

	 Juliette How To One Page Guide							       1 per Girl Scout  

	 Girl/Family Magazine Flyer							       1 per girl  

	 Girl Nut & Candy Order Card							       1 per girl 

 
Step 1: Make sure your Juliette is registered as a Girl Scout member.  Girls must be registered to 
participate in the fall product program. 

Step 2: The adult responsible for the fall product program must complete the Agreement to Assume 
Debt Form and the ACH banking form.  These forms can be completed online:  
Juliette Bank - www.gssem.org/juliettebanking 
Juliette Responsibility - www.gssem.org/julietteresponsibility

Step 3: Review the Juliette Fall Program Family guide found at:  
www.gssem.org/en/cookies/fall-product-seller-resources.html

Step 4: Start selling!  Girls can begin taking orders online on September 16, 2024 and on paper order 
cards on October 1, 2024.  
 
Scan the QR code below or go to www.gssem.org/en/cookies/fall-product-seller-resources.html to 
access this resource.

For any support needs, please email: productsales@gssem.org  

Best wishes for a successful 2024 Fall Product Program! 
GSSEM Product Program Team 
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